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Notice: 

 

 

The Regular Meeting of the Ground Squirrel Hollow Community 

Services District Board of Directors, originally scheduled for February 

14, 2018 has been cancelled. The tentatively scheduled Special 

Meeting of the Board of Directors set for February 15, 2018 has also 

been cancelled. 

 

 

A Special Meeting of the Ground Squirrel Hollow CSD Board of 

Directors will be held on Wednesday, February 21, 2018 at 7:00pm at 

the Meridian Fire Station, 4050 Branch Road, Paso Robles, CA.  An 

agenda for this Special Meeting will be posted at the usual locations 

prior to the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


